
From: Swain, Steven P. <Steven.Swain@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 1:20 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Steven Swain Springfield Travel Information 
 

Hello Mr. Berlin, My attendance and participation at ceremonies in Springfield Illinois 04-
MAY/05-MAY were in an official capacity as I performed with The Bagpipes and Drums of the 

Emerald Society CPD at the Gold Star Families reception and Illinois FOP Reception on 04-

May, and, also at the State of Illinois Peace Officer Memorial on 05-May. The Bagpipes and 

Drums of the Emerald Society CPD paid for the room and will bill me for my share, which will 

be approximately half of the $96. I paid for gas tolls and food myself. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
Steven Swain  
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